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Statement

Herewith we certify that in the period between July and August 2003 in the public library of Vlora no kind of document concerning the TEP of Vlora was deposited from any state institution to inform the public about its impact on the environment.

Director of the Library

Liliana Gjika

/Stamp of the Library „Shefqet Musaraj“/

